
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/27/2017 3:25:51 PM
Subject: FW: Speaker Invitation

 
 
From: SCSCPM 2016 [mailto:1991scscpm@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 3:00 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: CCMiller@sccja.sc.gov; Torina.Wood@scdhhs.gov
 
Subject: Speaker Invitation
 
 
Good afternoon the SC Society of Certified Public Managers would like to respectfully request that Lieutenant 
Governor Kevin L. Bryant participate in the South Carolina Certified Public Manager Program and South 
Carolina Society of Certified Public Managers 2017 Leadership Seminar. The Leadership Seminar will be on 
April 27, 2017 at the Seawell’s Banquet and Reception Center. We will begin registration starting at 8:30 A.M. 
and the program starts at 8:50 A.M. We would like for Lieutenant
Governor Kevin L. Bryant to provide the opening remarks and a few words of encouragement to our 2017 
Certified Public Manager Class scheduled to graduate from the CPM program in May of 2017.
Our theme for 2017 is:

“Facing the Future – Together”
 
Thank You for your consideration and support. Our point of contact will be:
 
Major John D. Hancock, Bureau of Protective Services at johnhancock@scdps.gov or 803-606-2340.
 
The link to the CPM program is below.
 
http://admin.sc.gov/humanresources/training-and-development/certified-public-manager-program
 
 

Cliff C. Miller, SCSCPM 2017 President 

Certified Public Manager – Class of 2012

1991scscpm@gmail.com 
Mobile Phone: 803-354-2325
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